Mark Forsyth

I am writing to encourage you to establish and enforce a complete and permanent ban on all
fracking connected activities including water withdrawals and disposals,to safeguard the Delaware
River Watershed as well as the health of humans and other life dependent on it.

The entire nontidal Delaware River is protected by DRBC's Special Protection Waters regulations
that do not allow water quality to be diminished in any way.The Delaware River was designated as
a national Wild and Scenic River by congress.I am calling on you to strengthen previous anti -
fracking provisions by including those I have mentioned above.

Thank You for your consideration.

Mark A. Forsyth



